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October 29, 2009 

 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO: Power Committee 
 
FROM: Terry Morlan 
 
SUBJECT: Preliminary Discussion of Expected Changes to Power Plan by Chapter 
 
Staff will describe the expected changes for each chapter and appendix in the draft Power Plan.  
A paper is attached that contains a brief statement of expected changes in each area.  This is a 
preliminary look as we are expecting additional comments on the draft plan before the end of 
comments November 6. 
 
Staff’s intent is to give the Council as much information as possible about the types of changes 
we would recommend and have a discussion with the Power Committee to get your views and 
suggestions.   
 
A similar discussion is scheduled for the full Council, but that discussion is organized around 
comments received so far and our proposed responses.  Clearly, many of the proposed changes to 
chapters and appendices will be a result of comments we have received.  Please refer to the 
Council packet for a brief summary of comments to date and proposed responses.   
 
Staff will discuss additional comments received by the November 6 close of comments at the 
meeting.  We expect to receive some of the more detailed comments near the end of the 
comment period. 
 
 
Attachment 


